
Dear Troop [enter troop #] Parents, 
 
It has been quite a year for our troop and especially during these uncertain times, we know you and your families have a 
lot on your plate. However, we also know that our Girl Scouts are resilient, strong, and rising to the challenge of making 
our world a better place. 
 
Brighter days are ahead and there will be so much to explore and experience this next year as a troop. We want [insert 
girl's name here] to join in on the fun with her Girl Scout sisters. 
 
Renewal for the 2020-2021 membership year is here and our goal is to have our entire troop renewed for the new  
year by June 30th. If we reach our goal, each girl will each receive a 2020-2021 Membership patch and our troop will get 
entered to win an exclusive troop experience, including a weekend at Camp Scherman in 2021! 
 
Girl Scouts of Orange County also wants you to know that they are here to support you. If you have any concerns about 
finances at this time, financial assistance is available for membership. For more information, please contact their 
Customer Care department at customercare@girlscoutsoc.org. 
 
Here's a step by step guide for renewing your girl: 
 
1. Log-in to your MyGS Member Profile. 
 
2. Click on the Membership tab. 
 
3. In the upper right-hand side of the screen, select the drop down and change Current Year to Next Year. 
 
4. Select Renew Now for your daughter. If you are unsure about renewal for someone in the family, please select Renew 
Later. 
 
5. Click Continue and complete the payment form on the following screen. 
 
Thank you for supporting your daughter's journey in Girl Scouts! I look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
 
[Insert Troop Leader(s) Name(s)] 
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